
We respect your privacy  
 
Music Therapy New Zealand respects your rights under the Privacy Act (2000) 
and Copyright Act (1994). If you believe this website has published something 
that breaches your rights or that you have not given us permission to publish, 
you can issue a "take down notice" by emailing us, detailing your concern. 
Music Therapy New Zealand will respond as promptly as possible, by either 
removing material from this site or seeking further clarification from you. 
Contact: info@musictherapy.org.nz 
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